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To: Basil Bear <basilbear@wolverinefuels.com>, Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>

Good morning - 

Please see attached letter regarding our RCE from last year. Let me know if you want me to send the RCE details to you
again or if you need anything else.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us
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February 4, 2020 

 

 

Basil Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine, Permit C-1996-83, Reclamation Cost Estimate from MT-05 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

On 3 October 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety completed a findings document for 

the Midterm Permit Review (MT-05) for the Bowie No. 2 Mine, and in conjunction with this midterm 

review, we updated the Reclamation Cost Estimate (RCE) for this mine.  The adjusted RCE increased the 

required surety by $40,169.45. 

 

This letter, in accordance with Rule 3.02.2(4)(a) of the Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Mined 

Land Reclamation Board for Coal Mining, is to inform you that you have the opportunity to request an 

informal conference on this adjustment. 

 

Please do one of the following: 

 Respond with a letter or e-mail with this request for a conference 

 Call me on the telephone to discuss any issues that you have with the RCE 

 Notify me with a letter or e-mail, indicating that BRL has no issues with the adjusted RCE. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 
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